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Headteachers special mention to: Yr5 and 6 representing our school at the St Petroc’s Christmas Tree Festival  

 

 

    

     Educate   Protect   Love   Serve 

Please share this Newsletter with your child. All newsletters can 

be found on our website: http://www.st-marys-bod.cornwall.sch.uk 

found on our website: http://www.st-marys-

bod.eschools.co.uk/website  
What a whirlwind of a few weeks! 

What can I say, we have decorated, baked, created, sang, performed, read, narrated, acted, ate and partied our way through the Christmas season in 

school in the last few weeks.  It has been a tad busy! 

A huge thank you for helping us with costumes and coming to watch the performances, it is so lovely to see you all in our school; it shows the strength 

of our community. It has also been really lovely to see some familiar faces in the crowd including past pupils that I taught a very long time ago! 

Don’t forget we are on the look out for volunteers to help us with Reading and if you can spare a few hours or an hour in a day please do let us know 

(contact Mrs Scott or Mrs Andrews in the school office).  

All that remains for me to say is thank you once again for your unwavering support; we feel so lucky to have such an amazing community. Have a very 

Merry Christmas and a happy New Year and see you all on the 3rd of January! 

Warmest wishes  

Mrs McDonald, Mrs Breslin and the team at St Mary’s 
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Start of Spring Term  3 January 2023 
Spring Half Term  13-17 February 2023 
Inset Day   20 February 2023 
End of Term  31 March 2023 
Start of Summer Term 17 April 2023 
Bank Holiday  1 May 2023 
Summer Half Term  29 May – 2 June 2023 
Inset Day   5 June 2023 
Inset Day   24 July 2023 
Inset Day/End of Term 25 July 2023 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Parent Support 

Advisor Update 


